SHENZHEN HEALTHCARE ELECTRONLC
TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD.

Request for Supersedence

TO: Federal Communication Commission

Please kindly be notified that we, SHENZHEN HEALTHCARE ELECTRONLC
TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD. herein request to supersede the FCC ID:
2AAJ7-RUNSCA1 for the following reason:

We provided confidential letter and label with FCC ID: 2AAJ7-RUNSCA1. But
we found the FCC 1D number in the two test reports is 2AAJ7-RUNSCAI, the
last letter is incorrect by careless .So we need to update the FCC ID numbers
in the report.

Please kindly permit the supersedence.

Thank you.

By: W ) RENEE XUAN

(Signature1) (Print name)

Title: Logistic manager

On behalf of: SHENZHEN HEALTHCARE ELECTRONLC TECHNOLOGY
CO., LTD.

Telephone: 86-755-27158015



